
Outdoor Heater– We will continue to do outdoor visits as long as possible.  We now have an 

outdoor heater to make visits more comfortable.   

Absentee Ballots– If you would like to vote in November, we have absentee ballot applications 

in the mail room.  You must fill this form out if you would like to receive a ballot in the mail.  

The earlier you do this, the better! 

Activities– We are now offering small group activities in the community room.  We can also 

provide bus rides to the Arboretum with very limited seating. We will be putting weekly      

calendars in your cubby as COVID-19 may affect how activities are handled each week. 

FaceTime– We are continuing to do “FaceTime” for residents and families who would like to 

see each other on the phone.  Please see Nate to set up a time. We also encourage window vis-

its where families can see each other through the window. 

Outdoor Concerts-  We can now provide outdoor concerts in one location, instead of our     

entertainers moving around the building.  Outdoor concerts will now be at the front entrance 

parking lot.  Please allow Nate and Barb to direct seating for these events.  October 16th will 

be our last scheduled outdoor concert for the year. 

Olive Garden– We will be ordering Olive Garden on Monday, October 12th at noon.  Please call 

Nate with your order if you would like Olive Garden brought to your door! 

Halloween Parade– The preschool kids will not be able to come inside like previous years.  

They plan to parade outside for us on Friday, October 30th around 10am.  The time may 

change, but we will keep you posted. 
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Arboretum Drives are back!  
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             Outdoor Zoo! 

 

 

Salon, Chiropractor, Manicures and 
Massages are cancelled during this 

time.  We will let everyone know when 
we can allow them back! 

 

 

 
 

              Enjoying an outdoor concert! 


